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February 1, 2017

Dr. Joyce Loveday

Interim President

Clover Park Technical College
4500 Steilacoom Blvd. SW
Lakewood, WA 98499

Dear President Loveday:

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to inform you that at
its January 11-13, 2017, meeting, the Board of Commissioners accepted Clover Park Technical College’s
Fall 2016 Ad Hoc Report which addressed Recommendations 1 and 3 of the Fall 2014 Year Seven
Peer-Evaluation Report, and provided an update on the implementation of the Bachelor of Applied

Science degree program in Manufacturing Operations. The request for this report was the subject of
Commission correspondence dated May 22, 2014, and January 27, 2015.

In accepting the report, the Commission determined that its expectations regarding Recommendations 1
and 3 of the Fall 2014 Year Seven Peer-Evaluation Report have been met.

In taking this action, the Commission continued Candidacy status for the BAS degree program in
Manufacturing Operations and requested that the College submit an Ad Hoc Report to include a site visit
in fall 2017 to review the status of the degree program.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Best wishes for a peaceful and fulfilling New Year.

Sincerely,

O

Sandra E.
President

SEE:tb

cc: Ms. Tawny Dotson, Vice President for Strategic Development



